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24 January 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

To enhance our topic work on “The Savage Stone Age”, the children will be experiencing a Stone 

Age day on Wednesday 1 February using the knowledge gained this half term. 

 

The children will have the opportunity to take part in a variety of activities to recreate what life 

might have been like for our Stone Age ancestors.  As some of these activities will be taking 

place outside, even if it is raining, please ensure your child brings a waterproof coat, hat, scarf 

and gloves to school on the day (they may bring wellington boots if the weather is wet but the 

activities will be on the hard playground, not the grass).  They should wear normal school 

uniform as it will be a little too cold to dress as a Stone Age person.  

 

If you have any queries, then please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher or 

myself to discuss them. 

 

Yours sincerely   

 

 

 

 

ALEX THOMAS 

Year 3 Leader 

 


